
                      RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY SARJAPUR 
 
CIRCULAR NO./ 093/ RIAS/ 2023-24                                                                                            DATE- 1-12-23 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from RIAS! 

There has been an email that has been received by many schools in Bangalore threatening the security and 
safety of students and staff. We are in touch with the Police Department and have advised evacuation of all 
the students and staff from the school premises. 

Therefore, school buses will leave the premises at 12:30 pm today. Students will be reaching early, hence 
requesting parents to arrange for pick up accordingly from the drop point. 

Parents of students using private transport are requested to pick up the students before 12:30 pm from 
the school campus. 

Administrative staff will remain in the school till every student leaves the premises safely. 

There is no need to panic. This is only a pre-emptive safety measure. 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 


